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Wednesday 13th October

[bookmark: _GoBack]Y3 Bird of Prey Experience and Judaism Workshop

Dear Parents/ Guardians, 

As part of their English lessons this term, year 3 are studying the book The Owl who was Afraid of the Dark by Jill Tomlinson. To enhance the learning of this subject we have organised a bird of prey experience at school. The pupils will get to see and learn about a selection of birds including an owl, a hawk, a falcon and an eagle.

The visit will be on Wednesday 3rd November 2021 and will be led by an experienced falconer. We hope to be outside for this experience so please ensure your child has warm and wetproof clothing.

A contribution of £4.50 per pupil is requested by (cash or bank transfer (A/C no 81050962 sort code 30-99-83, St Christophers Fund Account), this is to cover the cost of the experience. If your child is in receipt of Free School Meals or you are experiencing any financial difficulties or wish to discuss payment please speak with the school office staff.  Please note if we do not have enough contributions the experience will not be able to go ahead.  

Please can all monies be paid by Friday 22nd October for the Bird of Prey Experience.

As part of our Interfaith Week this November, Year 3 will be studying Judaism. To enhance the learning of RE we have organised a Judaism workshop. The pupils will learn about the synagogue, beliefs, special food and festivals. This will be a free workshop provided by the academy.

The workshop will be on Thursday 18th November 2021. 

Yours sincerely


Miss Marshall and Mrs Kenyon
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